PTO SUMMER NEWSLETTER

THANK YOU!

As we conclue this unique school year, we'd like to take a moment to thank all the parents who volunteered and supported our school in unique and awesome ways.

Your PTO Board is returning for the 2025-26 school year and we can't wait to help create memories for our kids, supply resources to our school and welcome new families to our island village.

Ideas for next year? Email Us! amepto@gmail.com

Jen, Jess, Morgan & Caroline

25-26 EVENT CHAIRS NEEDED!

- Skate Park Night Chair
- Fall Festival Co-Chair
- Holiday Shopper Chair-FILLED!
- Princess Ball Chair-FILLED!
- Boys Night Out Chair
- Spring Gala Chair
- Gala Auction Chair
- Teacher Apprecation
 Week Chair

GRAB A FRIEND & CO-CHAIR!



YOUR PTO NEEDS YOU!

Please reach out by email or phone if you are interested in learning more about any of our chair opportunties for next year.

Summer is a great time to get organized for an event!

COMMUNITY PARTNER PROGRAM

Renewal and exciting new options to be a Community Partner will be released in July. Stay tuned!

